
WHAT HAPPENS NEXT? 

Now  -  Congratulations, you have completed the first 

step by watching our ‘Welcome to Woodloes’ video! 

Sept 2020—Jan 2021 -  Between these dates, you need 

to apply for a school place for September 2021. 

Apr 2021 -  Offers of school places will be released by the 

local authority. 

STARTING SCHOOL AT WOODLOES... 

May 2021 -  You will receive a letter inviting you to a  

Welcome Meeting. 

June 2021 -  Welcome Meeting—Here you will meet the 

Reception staff as well as receiving more information for 

September. 

June / July 2021 -  There will be two play sessions for you 

and your child to attend. We will also exchange infor-

mation with your child’s nursery / preschool. 

September 2021 -  Home visits take place during the first 

week, followed by settling in sessions in the second week 

and then starting full time in week 3. 

We hope this information is useful and are always happy to answer any more 

questions. Should any of the above need to be revised / changed due to 

COVID, we will of course let you know as soon as possible.   


